
From: Amy Robbins [mailto:wordpress@350pdx.org]  
Sent: Saturday, September 10, 2016 6:12 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Fossil Fuel Zoning Testimony: I want a full ban! 
 
Testimony:  

City of Portland and the Planning and Sustainability Commission, 
It is time for Portland look forward. We know fossil fuels are not part of a healthy future. The 
Fossil Fuel Zoning Amendments need to be strengthened. No more fossil fuel terminals of any 
size and no fossil fuel infrastructure of any kind should be built. The old should be phased out. 
There is no better town to lead the way to renewable energy than Portland. We can do this. What 
are we waiting for? 
Sincerely, 
Amy Robbins 

From: Amy Robbins  
Email: arobbins1966@yahoo.com  
Address: 9227 N Central St., Portland , Oregon, 97203  

 


